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Dear Sir, 

 

Sub :  Notice for non-compliance requirements of SEBI (Listing Obligations & 
Disclosure  Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

Ref : (i) NSE Letter No. NSE/LIST-SOP/CG/FINES/101661 dt. 20/08/2020 
 (ii) BSE mail dt. 20/08/2020. 

   
With reference to the above communication from the Exchanges imposing fine for 

Non-compliance of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements Regulations), 
regarding appointment of Independent women director on Board of the Company, it may 
please be informed that the company was a Government of India Undertaking till 
08/03/2019, on which date the Government of India through strategic sale sold all of its 
73.47% holding to the four ports namely Visakhapatnam Port Trust, Paradip Port Trust, 
Jawaharlal Nehru Port Trust and Deendayal Port Trust along with the transfer of 
management and control.  
 
2. It may further be noted that although the four ports are autonomous bodies, 
however, they are controlled by the Government of India/Ministry of Shipping and the 
Chairman etc., on the Board of Trustees of the Ports are appointed by Government of India. 
The appointment of Independent women director is being taken up on priority. However, 
due to the prevalent COVID-19 situation the same is taking more time.  
 
3. However, action has been already initiated for filling up the post of Independent 
women director and is expected to be completed very shortly. As such, the Exchanges are 
requested to review their decision for levying of the fine and waive the same.  
 
Thanking You 
Yours faithfully 
 
For Dredging Corporation of India Limited 
 
 
 
(K.Aswini Sreekanth) 
Company Secretary 
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